From: GLENN NELSON

Date: May 1, 2023 at 2:10:49 PM CDT

To: "Hanson, Gary (PUC)"

Subject: [EXT] CO2 PIPELINE CROSSING SD

Gary:

Time has passed since you were mayor of Sioux Falls and you helped me get
dances at the old Coliseum. However, | am now writing and contacting you about
this pipeline that is proposed in going across SD. | do not support many of the
goals and directives of the green energy. My standards, of listening, reviewing,
and discussing with others, strongly feel that we as citizens of our land are being
led down a never ending road of costs and directions that will cost us taxes that
will drive our country to bankruptcy.

Now, | was listening to fellow SD people that are deeply concerned on the reason
why this pipeline is needed. Carbon collection? Carbon is needed for all of us,
including the farmers for the life of plants. From investigations of the theory that
carbon is the threat, this direction is still very weak in scope and direction.

Now, | am hoping that you will get with others to not support this pipeline

move. This move is more against the owners of land that are being hit with taking
the land for the use of the pipeline. These owners are standing up against the
move and being more FORCED to give up their rights to property. They are
standing up against this move.

| called the governors office and they referred this action to your area of
expertise. A special session of the legislature must be asked for with a request to
the Governor. This discussion is a must for SD. And this is a must for other states
of an action of trying to force land owners to give up their property for something
they do not believe in.

| look forward to your response. Thank you Glenn Nelson
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